
Hawkeye Bike Club
                                                      Executive Board Meeting

         Marion Public Library
                Monday, July 8, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.

                   

The President called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following members in attendance:  David Turzai 
(President), Mark McDowell (Treasurer), Vern Rotert (Racing), Diane Potter (Swine Trek), Dave Benderson 
(RAGBRAI), Mark Dimke (Touring Director) and Kay Nelson (Secretary).

*Secretary's Report: The minutes were read and approved.  The motion was made by      
Mark Dimke and seconded by Mark McDowell.  Motion carried. 

    
*Treasurer's Report:  The income from RAGBRAI was $385.00.  Expenses were as follows:     U.S. 
Postal service box fee $54.00 and to reimburse RAGBRAI $345.00 for a total expense of   $399.00.

*Webmaster Report:   It is hoped members will participate in the new survey on the website.

*Swine Trek:  Registration information is available for different lengths of rides  (25, 50, 75,    
100 miles) which is scheduled for August 31, 2013. 

*Racing Report:  There are thirty-one (31) people  including nine (9) women.  This  is an    
increase of women racers over the last year.

*RAGBRAI:  There are sixty-nine (69) week long riders participating.  Also, there will be    
seven daily riders.  

*Touring Report: The Tama /Toledo ride was held on July 6 and 7, 2013 with fifteen (15)    
riders in attendance.
  

*Old Business:  A new hand band is available for purchase at a cost of $8.00.  
 

*New Business:  Plans are in the process for the Fall meeting to be scheduled on Saturday,    
October 12, 2013.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Monday,  August 12, 2013 
at the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Nelson
Secretary  


